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TO:          Honorable City Council   

 

FROM:    Interim City Administrator 

 

SUBJECT:   Committee and Commission Appointments  

 

MEETING DATE:  September 5, 2017 

 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Make the appropriate appointments or re-appointments. 

 

ANALYSIS: 

 

Pursuant to Resolution No. 14-115, each Councilmember makes one appointment to the 

various Commissions and Committees of the City, with the terms of office of each 

appointee being for a period not to exceed two years, expiring at the next General 

Municipal Election.  The term of office shall continue until the appointment and qualification 

of successor appointees.  The entire Council makes appointments of any sixth or more 

members, and industrial members.  

 

It is recommended that appointments be made to the following: Commission and 

Committees: Traffic Commission, Library Commission, Senior Citizens Commission, 

Measure AA Advisory Committee, I-710 Local Advisory Committee, and other Commission 

& Committees as necessary. 

 

Measure AA Advisory Committee:  Two of the Committee members represent business 

that are located in the City.  The City Council appoints or reappoints the business 

representative members.  Currently Jon Reno and Steve Craig are members of the 

Measure AA Advisory Committee.  

 

The City Council also appoints one ex officio members who represents the City of 

Commerce Employee Association.  The ex officio member participates in discussion on 

matters before the Committee, but does not have voting rights.  Ralph Vivero is currently 

an ex-officio. 
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Community Union Pacific Railroad Task Force:  This task force was created a while 

ago by the City Council, however, these task force appointments were never fully finalized.  

Each Councilmember will make one appointment for the period not to exceed two years.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

This activity can be carried out without additional impact on the current operating budget. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: Vilko Domic, Acting City Administrator 

Recommended by: Lena Shumway, City Clerk 


